From: Neumann. Riley D - DNR

To: "Robyn Seymour"

Subject: RE: BRRTS Activity 03-41-534110
Date: Monday, July 01, 2019 1:12:00 PM
Hi Robyn,

| am approving the requested costs for the additional tonnage removed and disposed during
excavation activities at the KP Ventures site. The total cost approved for this extra tonnage is
$1,720.94.

| will add this email to our electronic file as a record of the approval. Be sure to include this email
with your claim(s) that include these costs.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Best,
Riley

Riley D. Neumann
Phone: (414) 263-8699
Riley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov

From: Robyn Seymour <rseymour@chorus.net>

Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2019 4:39 PM

To: Neumann, Riley D - DNR <Riley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: BRRTS Activity 03-41-534110

Riley:

As we discussed | went slightly over the estimated tonnage for this project. | am asking for a change
order for an additional 21.13 tons of soil removed from Jerry’s Service. My commodity price for the
excavator is $23/ton so that comes to $485.99. The tipping fees were $26.50/ton for an additional
$559.95.

When | requested my budget the landfill quoted $25.50/ton but they are now charging $26.50 so |
am also requesting an additional $675 to make up for the additional $1/ton. My total request comes

to $1,720.94.

Does this email meet your requirements or would you prefer that | do this as a traditional change
order?

Thanks for being available during the work Riley-that really helps! Let me know what you need from
me.

Robyn Seymour
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Seymour Environmental Services, Inc.
2531 Dyreson Road
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